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Steering Committee 
 
The Steering Committee meeting was held on 8 November 2007 by video conference. It 
linked the World Bank in Washington to DFID London. Several Committee members 
were unable to participant in the video conference and provided written comments on 
papers. These were discussed in the meeting.    
 
 Upcoming work includes: 
 
• finalisation of notes of the meeting and distribution to key project stakeholders 
 
 
Training and Education Materials 
 
Module authors continued work on preparation of the draft modules. In a number of 
situations authors liaised with Project team members as well as with one another over 
content and direction of material.  
 
Upcoming work: 
 
• receipt and review of draft material for the modules   
 
 
Case Studies 
 
The National Archives of Botswana agreed to provide assistance in obtaining 
authorisation to undertake the comparative case study on court records.  In addition, 
discussions occurred regarding other possible sites for a final study.  
 
Upcoming work: 
 
• confirmation of location and dates of the case study(s) 
  
• finalisation and approval of reports of case studies undertaken to date. 

  


